
Please note change of time!! 

The next meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday November 15th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 5pm. 

We will have a special guest at this meeting. She is probably the person 
in Cornwall who knows more about Neighbourhood Plans than anyone else 
in the county. Her name is Sarah Furley, the Principal Planning Policy 
Officer on the Strategic Policy Team of Cornwall Council.  She is more than 
happy to answer any questions you may have although if you have a 
particularly complicated one it would help if you email it to us at 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com to give her the chance to do any necessary 
research.  

As usual everyone from the Parish is most welcome as we continue to 
develop the Plan which will have an important effect on shaping the future 
appearance of our neighbourhood. 

At the meeting we will also be showing the first draft of our second 
questionnaire.  Any input from the public will be most welcome.  

If you wish for more information then please attend the next meeting or 
stay in touch by visiting the Carlyon Parish website on www.carlyon-
pc.gov.uk and go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via the tab on the left 
hand side of the home page.   
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